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              April 3, 2023 

 

Subject: Appointment letter Early Career Ambassador    

        

 

Dear Łukasz Kubera, 

 

The Executive Board of ISME would like to thank you for your willingness to accept the position of Early 

Career Ambassador. As you know, the Ambassador Program is one of the primary mechanisms for 

serving our members and for ensuring regional activities. The Board and the Director of the 

Ambassador Program agree that you would be a great asset and we look forward to working with you. 

 

Your appointment will be for a period of four years, effective from 1 April 2023 and can be renewed 

subject to mutual agreement. If you need more information or if you have questions about your new 

position, please always feel free to contact the Program Director.   

 

On behalf of the Executive Board of ISME and the International Board, we welcome you on board as 

our Early Career Ambassador. We hope that, in your role, you will increase activities in your country.  

 

Please pass on our gratitude to your institution for allowing you to serve in this crucial role.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

                                

Phil Hugenholtz          Thulani P. Makhalanyane 

ISME: President          Director: ISME Ambassador Program  


